
WORKSHOP OF TOURISM DEVELOPMENT 
A research group led by Dr. Janie Liew, who is currently working on 2 projects, held a 

workshop on 26 August 2008 to update their current research project. The venue of the 

workshop was at the Pacific Sutera Resort. Amongst the participants in the workshop were 
District Officers from local authority offices and several tourism industry players. The main 

objective of the workshop was to table the initial outcomes from the research and to obtain 
feedback from the local authorities and industry people. It is also to bring together at the 

regional, national tourism representative, industry player and planning officials to examine 

and discuss current and emerging sustainable tourism policy issues and priorities in their 

national level and regional contexts and provide valuable inputs and recommendations for 

inclusion in the final report. 




